
Ofsted Update 

 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you already know, The Prince of Wales School was inspected by Ofsted on Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd June 

2018.  ​The outcome of this inspection is confidential at this stage and this is likely to stay the case for the next three 

to four weeks. 

 

I anticipate having information to share with you on ​Wednesday 18th July, 2018​ and would ask that you pencil 

7:30pm​ into your diary on this date for a ‘​Parent/Carer Ofsted Report: Information Session’​. It is my hope that I will 

be able to share the report with you in full at this event, as well as sharing our plans for the future.  

 

The Full Governing Body and Senior Leadership Team will also be on hand as part of this event to answer any 

questions you may have. 

 

As I have already said, the inspection is confidential at this stage, however I am pleased to report that the children 

and staff clearly showed in the two days that Ofsted were with us ​what The Prince of Wales School is all about! 

 

I am proud of each and every one of them - it is an honour to lead such a dedicated and inspiring team. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries, concerns about the above or if there is anything I 

can do to help and support you with your child’s learning and school life. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. Gary Spracklen 

Headteacher 

 

 
 


